
Elite Update: 
 
Standing committee meeting went very well.  We discussed the OWGS and will be requesting a better venue.  as we are 
considered a core sport at this event by moving Ringette to a larger more central venue i.e. Owen Sound it will help us gain 
exposure and grow our sport .  
 
Nationals, discussed the location and the cost for our teams  and at this point we are very concerned about how many teams will 
be interested in going. The final decision will be made after we get the signed forms and look at the feedback we receive from 
our teams 
 
The forms will be done electronically.  Final details ie how the president signs it etc., are still being worked out by Karla.  We are 
currently looking at a due date of November 18th. 
 
Initiative by Northeast Region to put together AA teams at the U14,U16, and U19 levels.  These players will be two team 
players.  The AA teams will go to a couple AA tournaments, but not provincials.  This is an effort to expose more players from 
the Northeast Region to elite Ringette and ultimately strengthen their AAA program.   
 
AAA 

 
Coach will be chosen before December 31st of  this year.  A notice will be sent out next week to the region. 
 
 
This year the region will be asking for head coach applications first.  Once the coach is selected we will then seek applications 
for the rest of the AAA staff 

 

Paula 


